
HOLIDAY HOURS FOR THE 

VILLAGE HALL 

 

Tuesday, December 24th we will be CLOSED. 

 

Wednesday, December 25th we will be CLOSED. 

 

Tuesday, December 31st we will be closing at 4pm. 

 

Wednesday, January 1st we will be CLOSED. 

 

Wednesday, January 8th we will open at 10am. 

 

Please note there is no Committee Meeting on Monday, 

December 23rd due to there being five Mondays in December.  

The next Committee Meeting will be Monday, December 30th, 

2019.   


